
From: Nicole Haggerty
To: Colleen Bezanson
Cc: Liz Burdick
Subject: RE: Referral : Application #23 ZC 1 of the Montville Planning & Zoning Commission for Zoning Regulation Text

Amendment to Add Section 21A (Moratorium - Cannabis Establishments/Uses)
Date: Monday, April 3, 2023 3:07:01 PM
Attachments: Montville - Regulation Amendment - 032023.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Good afternoon,
 
SCCOG received a request on 3/20/2023 to review amendments of the zoning regulations of the
Town of Montville. The application was referred to this agency pursuant to Section 8-3b of the
Connecticut General Statutes.
Based a review of the material provided, I have determined that the proposed amendment will not
have a negative inter-municipal impact. Please see the attached document for the full memo.
 
Thanks,
Nicole Haggerty
Planner II
Southeastern CT Council of Governments
Office: 860-889-2324 |Mobile: 860-373-2403
www.seccog.org
 
 

From: Colleen Bezanson <CBezanson@montville-ct.org> 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 4:41 PM
To: SCCOG CGS Referrals <referral@seccog.org>
Cc: Amanda Kennedy <akennedy@seccog.org>; Liz Burdick <lburdick@montville-ct.org>
Subject: Referral : Application #23 ZC 1 of the Montville Planning & Zoning Commission for Zoning
Regulation Text Amendment to Add Section 21A (Moratorium - Cannabis Establishments/Uses)
 
March 20, 2023
 
Attention: Amanda Kennedy, Executive Director
Southeastern CT Council of Governments
 
Good afternoon, Amanda, Per C.G.S. 8-3(b), attached please find a copy of Application #23
ZC 1 of the Montville Planning & Zoning Commission for Zoning Regulation Text
Amendment to Add Section 21A (Moratorium - Cannabis Establishments/Uses) for your
review and comment at your earliest convenience. 
 
Please contact Liz Burdick at the Land Use Department at (860) 848-6779.  Thank you.  
 
 
Sincerely,
Colleen Bezanson
Assistant Planner

mailto:NHaggerty@seccog.org
mailto:CBezanson@montville-ct.org
mailto:LBurdick@montville-ct.org
http://www.seccog.org/



Member Municipalities: Bozrah * Colchester * East Lyme * Franklin * Griswold * Borough of Jewett City * City of Groton * Town of 


Groton * Lebanon * Ledyard * Lisbon * Montville * New London * North Stonington * Norwich * Preston * 


Salem * Sprague * Stonington * Stonington Borough * Waterford * Windham 


 


 


If language assistance is needed, please contact SCCOG at 860-889-2324, office@seccog.org. 
Si necesita asistencia lingüística, por favor comuníquese a 860-889-2324, office@seccog.org. 


如果您需要语言帮助，请致电860-889-2324或发送电子邮件至 office@seccog.org. 


 


  SOUTHEASTERN CONNECTICUT COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS 


5 Connecticut Avenue, Norwich, Connecticut 06360 


(860) 889-2324/Fax: (860) 889-1222/Email: office@seccog.org 


 


 
(Via electronic mail) 


 


 


April 3, 2023 


 


 


Liz Burdick 


Town of Montville 


310 Norwich New London Tpke  


Uncasville, CT 06382 


 


Dear Ms. Burdick,  


 


I am writing in response to an application for regulation amendments for the Town of Montville. The 


application was received on 3/20/2023. The application was referred to this agency pursuant to Section 8-


3 of the Connecticut General Statutes. 


 


The proposed amendment will add new section 21A (Moratorium – Cannabis Establishments/Uses).  


 


Based a review of the material provided, I have determined that the proposed amendments are not likely 


to have a negative inter-municipal impact.  


 


If you have any questions, please contact me at 860-889-2324. 


 


Sincerely, 


 


Nicole Haggerty  


Planner II 


nhaggerty@seccog.org 



mailto:seccog@snet.net





Town of Montville
Department of Land Use and Development
310 Norwich New London Tpke
Uncasville, CT. 06382
(860) 848-6779
 


